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The January meeting began with Allegretto from Three Short Works With Mismatched Keys by Daniel Rose-Jones, after which members played the three arrangements of traditional Welsh tunes comprising Alyson Lewin’s West of The Severn suite: the haunting Tros Y Gareg (A Journey Over the Mountains), reflective Bugeilio’r Gwenith Gwyn (Watching the White Wheat) and energetic Hela’r Ysgyfarnog (Hunting the Hare), practice on which continued after tea.  This was followed by To a Wild Rose, the pensive first melody of Woodland Sketches, a collection of pieces originally written for piano in 1896 by the AmerIcan composer Edward MacDowell, and the afternoon ended with La Morisque, a lively sixteenth century dance tune by the Antwerp-based Renaissance composer Tielman Susato.  
The next meeting of the Nuneaton Branch of The Society of Recorder Players, a Pastoral event to be conducted by Sheila Richards from Newark-on-Trent, will be held on Saturday 18th February, commencing at 2.30 pm and finishing at 5.30 pm, at the usual venue, Attleborough Baptist Church, 29 The Green (CV11 4J Z).  Visitors and new members will be made very welcome.  For details, e-mail nuneaton@srp.org.uk or telephone 024 76737236, and find us on Facebook @ Nuneaton Branch of The Society of Recorder Players. 
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